
IMPORTANT MESSAGE


Dear Friends:


As written in the General Information of the ISSF World Cup, 
the official arrival day is exactly after the Easter holidays, a 
period in which most European take a few days off.  For this 
reason the Organizing Committee could not block the 
allotment for the previous days.


The area of Lake Garda at Easter is in great demand 
especially by Italian and Northern European tourists so, if you 
want your teams to arrive  before 18th or 19th April, we ask 
you to notify the O.C. well in advance, to allow us to check 
 with the hotels and have availability based on your needs, 
 not be forced to change the hotel in the middle of your stay.


We remain at your disposal for offering the best assistance.


The Organizing Committee


